
Air Resources Board 
Mobile Source Control Div. 
P.O. Box 2815 
Sacramento, Ca. 95812 

Nov. 4, 2008 

Dear Folks, 

I would like to lodge the very strongest possible protest against 
the plan to compel diesel truck owners to retrofit our trucks to 
meet newer smog standards. I am an 83 year old retired 
teacher living on a fixed income. I bought my truck in 2005. I 
figured this truck would last me for the rest of my life. 

At the time I bought the truck, I bought it in good faith, I had 
no idea that I would ever have to pay out thousands of dollars 
to have it retrofitted to newer standards. I live in the 
mountains above Bakersfield, Ca. in an area, where I 
understand there is a reduced smog requirement. My small 
farm is at the 4600ft. level. I use my truck mostly on the farm 
with occasional trips to town for supplies. 

I believe it is extremely unfair to expect truck owners to be held 
responsible for laws that were enacted after the fact. 

Yours J~ ~. tj,,Jj ,d_µ,,,,-,..,-·'i:J, <.-~,.-<.-.L. 

Milton D. Davis 


